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Monday 14th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 6 Sharing Assembly - POSTPONED 

 

Following on from communication last week, we are writing to inform you that the Year 6 

sharing assembly, which was planned for Wednesday 23rd March, has been postponed. The 

Spring term is always a busy one for our Year 6 children as they focus on revision for their 

upcoming assessments and at this time, we feel that this should be their focus to allow them 

every opportunity to succeed.  

 

After this, the children will then begin their rehearsals for the end of year production, this will 

provide them with lots of opportunities to develop performance related skills and will 

certainly be a show to remember.  

 

As always thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely  

     

 

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher     
 

 


